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CREWKERNE TOWN COUNCIL 

 

Minutes of the CREWKERNE TOWN COUNCIL meeting held in the Council Chamber on 

Monday 9 March 2020 at 7.41 p.m.  

 

PRESENT 

 

Cllrs. R. Pailthorpe (Chairman), M. Best, R. Cottle, B. Hartshorn, J. Roberts and 

D. Wakeman. 

 

In attendance: Town Clerk P. Davidson, Deputy Clerk L. Gowers and 2 members of the 

public. 

 

196 TO NOTE APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

19/20   

Apologies were received from Cllrs. C. Aslett (personal), K. Head (personal), J. Roundell 

Greene (personal), A. Smith (unwell) and A. Stuart (personal).  

 

197 OPEN FORUM 

19/20   

No items raised. 

 

198 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

19/20 on items on the agenda 

 

None. 

 

199 TOWN HALL/VICTORIA HALL BOILER 

19/20 To approve the recommendation of the Amenities Committee for the replacement of the  

defunct boiler in the Town Hall kitchen 

 

Agenda item deferred. 

 

200 WATERING OF HANGING BASKETS 

19/20 To approve the overtime of a member of the grounds staff who has agreed to undertake  

watering of the town centre hanging baskets during the summer months 

 

The Clerk reported that Mr Warren had kindly agreed to undertake the watering of hanging 

baskets during the summer months in support of the Crewkerne in Bloom group.  This 

would amount to an overtime payment of approximately 3 hours per week. 

It was AGREED to approve Mr Warren’s overtime in support of the task of watering 

the hanging baskets.  Councillors asked the Clerk to pass on their thanks to Mr Warren. 

 

 

 

Signed: ………………………                                          

 

Dated: ……………………….                                               
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It was AGREED that in view of the confidential nature of the business about to be 

transacted it was advisable that the public and press be excluded and were instructed to 

withdraw. 

 

CONFIDENTIAL SESSION – CONTRACTUAL MATTERS 

 

201 GEORGE REYNOLDS CENTRE 

19/20 To receive a debrief from Cllr. Best and the Clerk from a meeting held with CSYAL regarding  

the management of the GRC and to consider the next steps 

 

Cllr. Best and the Clerk briefed Councillors on their meeting with the Directors of CSYAL.  It 

was noted that CSYAL had requested a meeting with Councillors.  It was therefore agreed that 

Cllrs. Aslett, Best and Cottle would represent the Council at this meeting, supported by the 

Clerk. 

 

 

 

The meeting closed at 8.15 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed: ………………………                                          

 

Dated: ……………………….                                               
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